
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Annual Conference is collecting items for making flood buckets and such.  Our Erie-

Meadville District is collecting wash cloths. We will collect these for Summit Church to 

donate in a collection bin outside the church offices and Pastor Jeff will take them to 
Annual Conference on June 12th. 

 
REMINDER:  Supper Club is scheduled for Saturday, June 21st at 6:00 PM at 

Ricardo’s Restaurant at 2112 East Lake Road in Erie.   Sign up beginning this 
Sunday in the welcome center. 

 
Now is the time to sign up for the Fall Women’s Spiritual Retreat. Rev. Connie Hoeke will be 

leading the retreat and it promises to be informational as well as helping us to be formed by the 
Holy Spirit. The deposit required is $75. Please sign up in the welcome area and indicate your 

cell phone as well as whether you want to share a double room or have a private room to  
yourself. If you can’t sign up on the paper at the church, please call the church office in order to 
sign up. You need to sign up and have your deposit in by June 30th. Please come and have a 

great time! 
 

The Flash 
Summit United 

Methodist Church 
 

May 22, 2025 

Join us on Sunday 

mornings at worship 
for Pastor Jeff’s series 

on the Psalms….and on 
Monday mornings (on 

June 2nd) at 10 AM for 
a study of the Psalms 

with Sandra Richter by 
video. 


